
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

6. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 

• Letter and information regarding safety issues and impact on the community and environment of 
the Proposed Northwood Bus Route Extension.  

• Letter from the Styx Living Laboratory Trust regarding security in car parks, particularly around 
the Styx Mill Conservation and Janet Stewart Reserves. 

• Letter from Bob Parker, Chair of the Joint Hearing Committee for the Greater Christchurch 
Urban Development Strategy, thanking the Board’s for its submission to the hearing. 

• Copy of a letter to the Burwood/Pegasus Board regarding the possible installation of a camera to 
resolve security issues in New Brighton. 

 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


